
 

 

To: Parents/ Carers Students in Year 11 

Our Ref: 87259434 

13 May 2022 

Dear Parent or Carer, 

RE: Year 11 Maths Booster Saturday 11 June 2022 

We are in a position to invite all Year 11 students to attend a maths booster session on Saturday 

11 June 2022. We have chosen this date as this is two days before the final maths exam and this 

gives us a great opportunity to revise some key topics at a crucial time. In previous years we have 

used this time to deliver material to the students that we think will be relevant to this paper, but this 

year we will be using the advanced information that has been provided from the exam boards. The 

booster session will target key areas that are guaranteed to be examined and will hopefully support 

students with their revision as well as make them feel more confident when attempting paper 3. 

Students will need to arrive at school at 9:00am for a 9:10am start. The sessions will run until 

12:30pm with a 20 minute break built into the morning. Students will need to bring their books, 

calculators and their usual maths equipment. 

Please can you confirm the attendance of your child by clicking on the link below: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FQwRfuQAF0eCEfeLYA6iFFHIV9FLxMJA

ikHEpiey-69UMUxCNURNRTMzOFNXOVlRWUhWRVY2MVVHVi4u 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Craig O’Hara 

Director of Mathematics  
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